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Senator O’BRIEN asked: 

You have got a list of programs that are scheduled to finish, which was my question.

Can you provide that list to the committee, with the budget for each of those programs, and details of any reviews of the operations of the programs that have been completed?

Answer:

The following is a list of programs that will lapse on 30 June 2002. The appropriation for the final year of funding is indicated along with the reviews undertaken on the program.

Departmental Programs
$’000

Agriculture Advancing Australia - Communication Campaign
2,000

Northern Australia Quarantine
4,078

Supermarket to Asia 
5,000

Food and Fibre Supply Chain
3,125

Food Industry Action Agenda
1,500

Administered Programs
$’000

Citrus Industry Market Diversification Grant
699

Douglas Shire Ethanol Project
2,350

Eden Regional Adjustment Package 
1,874

Emergency Income Support Payments to WA & QLD
461

Establishment of the Australian Seeds Authority
50

Flood Assistance Package
74,615

Farm Assistance Program
1,000

Farm Innovation 
10,200

Forest Industry Structural Adjustment Package
4,799

Lamb Industry Development Programme
4,000

Lamb Industry Development Programme – Levy Alleviation
8,000

Exceptional Circumstances Relief Payments
25

Pig Meat Processing
1,608

Sugar Industry Assistance Package - Cane Growers
15,268

Sugar Industry Assistance Package - Research
4,056

Sugar Industry Program - States
1,757

Reviews have been undertaken or are currently underway for several of these programs. These reviews are summarised below.

· New Industries Development Program Mk 1 and the Food and Fibre Chains Program are currently being evaluated 

· The Citrus Industry Market Diversification Grants program was evaluated in 1999. 

· The Supermarket to Asia program was reviewed in the context of development of the NFIS.

· Hassall & Associates conducted a review of the Farm Innovation Program earlier this financial year.  

· Since 1998 two reviews have been conducted in relation to NAQS - the Quarantine and Exports Advisory Council (1998) and Australian National Audit Office (2001). 
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